City of Florissant

Honorable Timothy J. Lowery, Mayor

*AGENDA*
MAYOR’S ADVISORY TRAFFIC COMMISSION
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2020

Meeting to be held at the James J. Eagan Center, Room 3, at 7:00 PM. REMINDER —
We must be out of the building before 8:00 p.m.

Call to Order.

Correction and approval of Minutes of the November 10, 2020 Meeting.

UNDER OLD BUSINESS:

07/20 REQUEST THREE-WAY STOP SIGNS AT WINSTED AND LOEKES
AND ALSO AT ROANOKE AND LOEKES
WARD 2

Request was made to place stop signs at Winsted and Loekes and

also at Roanoke and Loekes to slow traffic. See e-mail from

Councilman Manganelli, August 4, 2020. This item was postponed from
the November 10, 2020 meeting so we could ask the Police Department
to put the digital speed limit signs on Loekes and to see if they could give
us more data so that we could make an informed decision.

UNDER NEW BUSINESS:

11/20 REQUEST THE REMOVAL OF STOP SIGNS ON CORTEZ AT
ENSENADA
WARD 2

Request was made to remove the stdp signs on Cortez at Ensenada. See
e-mail from Councilman Manganelli, October 30, 2020.

City Hall Police Department Parks & Recreation Health Department Municipal Court
955 rue St. Francois 1700 North Highway 67 #1 James J. Eagan Drive #1 St. Ferdinand Drive 4575 Washington St.
Florissant, MO 63031 Florissant, MO 63033 Florissant, MO 63033 Florissant, MO 63031 Florissant, MO 63033
314.921.5700 314.831.7000 314.921.4466 314.839.7654 314.921.3322
Fax: 314.921.7111 Fax: 314.830.6045 Fax: 314.839.7672 Fax: 314.839.7656 Fax: 314.595.3690
TDD: 314.859.5142 www.florissantmo.com

Gold for the Value of Elected Government - White for a Clean Healthy City - Green for the Gift of Fertile Land



Page 2

Agenda

Mayor’'s Advisory Traffic Commission
Tuesday, December 8, 2020

12/20 REQUEST YIELD SIGNS BE REPLACED WITH STOP SIGNS AT
BARCELONA AND PARC CHATEAU
WARD 9

Request was made replace the yield signs with stop signs at
Barcelona and Parc Chateau. See e-mail from Councilman Siam,
November 20, 2020.

13/20 REQUEST CHANGES TO CROSSWALKS AND NO PARKING AREAS
ON N. LAFAYETTE
WARDS 5 AND 6

Request was made to make changes to crosswalks and no parking areas
on N. Lafayette. See e-mail from Tom Goldkamp, City Engineer,
November 24, 2020.

MISCELLANEOUS:

Dave Clasby will be introduced to the Traffic Commission as representative for
Ward 8.
THE ABOVE NOTICE WAS POSTED AT FLORISSANT CITY HALL ON THE
BULLETIN BOARD OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON DECEMBER 4, 2020.
ANYONE WHO WISHES TO ATTEND THIS MEETING WHO HAS SPECIAL NEEDS

SHOULD CONTACT THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE BY CALLING 839-7630 OR
TTY 839-5142 BY NOON ON DECEMBER 7, 2020.



